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Cedar Hill, Texas        April - June 2009 
 

Robert’s Work 
Robert continues to edit the Translator’s Notes Series. 

Currently, he is working on chapter 21 of Matthew. The 

renovations for the Global Publishing Services offices 

have been completed and Robert’s department moved in 

on April 8th. Robert is enjoying his new work space. 
 

Verna’s Work 
Verna continues to counsel missionaries, administer the 

Counselor Development and Orientation Course for 

new counselors joining Wycliffe, as well as continue to 

develop the course. Currently, she is video-taping lectures 

for each of the 28 lessons. This involves writing the script, 

recording it, editing the video clip and uploading it onto 

the Internet.  

 

We have welcomed three new counselors into the course, 

which began in January 2009: 
 

      
 

 
 

Shown in the pictures starting top left are Jill Hale and 

her family, Felicia Friesen with her cat, and Rebecca Hirt 

with her new baby boy. 

 

Family News 
Jason and Anna and the boys continue to do well. 

Nathaniel turned 8 in February and is finishing 2nd grade. 

Caleb just turned 6 and he is finishing Kindergarten. Evan 

will turn 3 in August. Each year for their birthday they get 

to have a weekend birthday bash doing fun activities with 

Grandma and Grandpa! 

 
 

Jeremy will complete his prison term this year. He is 

applying for an Inter-State transfer so that he can serve his 

parole in Texas. We have sent him the money to begin this 

process and have initiated an invitation for him to live 

with us. In order for Texas to consider his application, he 

needs a guarantee of a place to live and a job. A friend of 

ours from church has agreed to give him a job as a 

construction helper. Please pray that his application for 

the transfer will be approved and he can come home in 

a timely manner. 
 

In November, we drove to Canada to move Verna’s 

mother from a full-care room in the Maplewood Manor to 

a one-bedroom apartment in the same Complex. Mom is 

really enjoying her new independence, the privacy and 

extra space that an apartment gives her. 

 

Thank You 
Thank you for being on our team. We are so grateful to 

our Heavenly Father for you. Please send us your prayer 

requests as we pray for you regularly. We pray God will 

bless you as you bless us. 

Nathaniel working on his Meccano set with Grandpa. 
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